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From: Laura Herbst
To: JWMNR Exhibits
Subject: Please vote down HB2007
Date: Friday, June 23, 2017 11:41:19 AM


Dear Legislators:


I am writing to ask you to oppose or revamp HB2007, a bill that will
>  hurt our Portland neighborhoods. I am a property owner in the
>  Multnomah Village neighborhood of Portland, Oregon, and I love my
>  neighborhood and want to live there for many years to come. I want
>  single family zoning preserved and under local control because we who
>  live in our neighborhoods care most about making improvements, not
>  demolitions, and about preserving the city's urban tree cover. Also,
>  this bill will work against historic preservation in our city and will
>  do little to promote affordable housing. In fact, the bill will
>  encourage demolition of affordable houses. So, please oppose this bill
>  and keep Portland's neighborhoods intact and empowered. Affordable
>  housing can be achieved in  other ways.
>
>  Thank you,
>
>  Laura Herbst
>  7315 SW 33rd Avenue
>  Portland, Oregon 97219
>
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